
 

 

 

Food donations needed!! 

The cost of living has reached an all-

time high and has been declared a national crisis! In response 

the Eco-warriors have decided to battle back and have organised 

the very first 

“ASHMOLE PRIMARY FOOD DONATION STATION” 

 

Families all over England are feeling the pinch as food and fuel prices sky-

rocket around us. The Eco-warriors have decided it is time to try and meet 

this issue head on and do all in our power to help those who need it most. 

With Christmas fast approaching we would like to ask all the parents and 

carers of Ashmole Primary to give as generously as you can to our food 

bank. The goods collected will be re-distributed to the many families who 

need it within our own Ashmole Primary community.  

We welcome donations of dried goods, pasta, tinned foods, juice cartons, 

tea/coffee, jams/preserves, cereals and other food items you wish to 

donate. 

It is OUR responsibility to help those who need it! Please give generously 

so those families can have the help they so desperately need. 

 

We look forward to receiving your donations 

Mr Evaghoras and the Eco-warriors 

 


